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Dear ASHA Members,

Yesterday, longtime board member and former ASHA president Donna Pettry-Smith tendered
her resignation.

On behalf of the ASHA Board of Directors, we thank Donna for her many years of service and
contributions to the American Saddlebred Horse Association. Board service has to be one of
the toughest volunteer roles of all, and she performed with dedication and tenacity.

ASHA bylaws specify that a vacated board position may be filled by the affirmative vote of the
majority of the remaining directors. A director elected to fill such a vacancy shall serve the

unexpired term of his or her predecessor in office.

The board takes this charge seriously, and understands the importance of making this selection
promptly and effectively. We will, as always, continue to keep you informed.

Sincerely,

st

David Mount, President




